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  Friday, 27 June 2025  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Transition arrangements  

• Monday 30th June – children informed who their new teacher will be 
for September. 

• Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th July – all children to have their new 
teacher for two days.  

 
The children will all get to practise being in their new class and will also practise coming in and out 
of their new doors. 
 

• Thursday morning – come in through usual door 
• Thursday afternoon – leave through new door 
• Friday morning – come in through new door 
• Friday afternoon – eave through their usual door 

 
Staff will be around to help to direct you to your child’s new class on Thursday afternoon. 

 

Attendance  
 
Whole school attendance this week is 94.60%%.  
These six classes met the target of 96% this week 
 

Y2S Swan 99.18% 
Y4R Otter 98.61% 

Y4P Red Fox 97.85% 
Y5 Dragonfly 97.41% 
Y3 Beavers 96.93% 

 

 

              Punctuality 
Mrs King’s Reception Class had no children arriving late this . Well done. 
There were 72 lates this week. 
Please ensure all children are in school by 8.50am. Lessons start promptly at this time.       
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Upcoming Events 
On Monday 30th June from 2pm, there will be a short concert from the children who take part in the 
Rocksteady sessions each week. The parents of the children who take part are invited to attend but 
also if any other parents want to attend you are welcome to do so, especially if you think you would 
like your child to start attending these sessions. 
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Fitness Is Fun 
We all had so much fun with the Funda sessions this week to show the children that fitness is fun. 
There was a huge inflatable obstacle course in the hall which all children had a turn on – and some 
of the staff! 
https://ecom.roller.app/fundaland/allsessions/en/product/957255  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Funda is based in Burnley and have a soft play area within Leisure Box. There are sessions that you 
can attend with your children (up to age 12) to use the soft play. On some days of the week, these 
sessions are free straight after school. You still need to book online to register your place, but it is 
free of charge to attend. 
https://ecom.roller.app/fundaland/allsessions/en/product/957255?date=2025-07-07  
 
 

 

Y6 Residential to Whitehough 
The residential will take place from Monday 7th July to Wednesday 9th July. 
 
There is a meeting on Wednesday 2nd July from 2.45 pm for parents to attend. This will give you lots 
of information about the trip and an opportunity to ask questions about the trip. If you haven’t paid 
the remaining balance, this must be paid by Wednesday 2nd July. 
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Y6 Transition 
Some of our children have had a visit day to their new high school. Others are due to go this week. 
Wednesday  - QEGS 
Thursday  - Fishermore, Primet, Pendle Vale, Marsden Heights 
Friday  - Fishermore 
 
If your child is due to visit on any other days, please let us know as the high schools invite families 
direct and do not always inform us. 

 

 

Key Dates 
 

• Y6 Residential trip to Whitehough  - Monday 7th July to Wednesday 9th July 
 

• Y6 Leavers’ assembly – families of our current Y6 children are invited to attend their final assembly on 

Wednesday 23rd July from 9.15am. 
 

• Summer Holiday School will close at 1.30pm on Wednesday 23rd July. School will reopen to pupils on Tuesday 
2nd September 

Thank you for your support, Mrs Sarah Bell, Headteacher 
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